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REQUEST BY CHILE FOR CONSULTATIONS UNDER ARTICLE XXII:1

Addendum

The following communication, dated 18 April 1985, has been received
from the Permanent Delegation of Chile.

The Permanent Delegation of Chile to GATT presents its compliments to
the Director-General and has the honour to refer to the consultations under
Article XXII of the General Agreement held, inter alia, with the Governments
of Portugal and of Sweden.

In this connection, the Chilean Delegation to GATT has pleasure in stating
that the consultations have yielded a positive result and can accordingly
be considered as completed.

The Chilean Delegation to GATT takes this opportunity to express to
the Director-General the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
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